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Join the City of Fort Lauderdale, 
friends, and neighbors for a 
groundbreaking ceremony to mark 
the start of a project that’s bringing 
a new sewer pump station to Flagler 
Village. Once completed, the new 
pump station will accommodate 
the increased demand associated 
with new developments in the area, 
enhance reliability, and improve 
services for our neighbors. 
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Groundbreaking
Location

Limited On-Street
Parking

Peter
Feldman

Park

JOIN US FOR A 

GROUNDBREAKING
CEREMONY
SEWER PUMP STATION A-24 
IN FLAGLER VILLAGE 
Wednesday, June 21, 2023 | 4:15 p.m. 
Peter Feldman Park, 310 NE 6th St. Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304 
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